Undergraduate Experience: Core Logging Short Course
Sponsored by: Imperial Metals

Attention UNLV Geoscience undergraduates! As part of this year’s 10th annual GeoSymposium, a special short course has been arranged for you to get hands on experience in the mining industry!

This short course will be held at the Sterling Gold Mine, 2 hours NNW of Las Vegas, NV.  Please note, this course will be opened up to no more than 10 students and will take place on April 9th. Imperial Metals will be sponsoring this event and will be providing breakfast and lunch. 
To participate, you must have taken (or are currently taking) 2 of the following courses:  mineralogy, sedimentology and stratigraphy, geomorphology, metallic ore deposits, igneous petrology, structural geology, or hydrogeology.  
Students will be asked to report to the LFG parking lot at 6:45 AM. Vans will leave no later than 7:00 AM, and will return to UNLV around 7:00 PM.
The goals of this course include:
[bookmark: _GoBack]1.  Students should leave with an understanding of what a drill core is, the proper procedures for annotating or “logging” drill core, and how proper core logging can assist in mine development, ore control and mineral extraction.  
2.  To obtain a firm grasp on the everyday role of a mine geologist and their contribution to a mining venture.
3.  To educate students about careers in geoscience.
If you are interested in attending, or would like more information please email Melisa Bishop at bishom1@unlv.nevada.edu no later than March 20th. 


